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June ], 2018

Dear Parents,

This year is rapidly winding down, with only 14 days left (as of right this moment- we’ve been counting
down since 43!) and we will be working up until the very last day. I’'m thankful
that, up until this week, it hasn’t been too hot and muggy, but this week, 6"‘. W ) i
wow...it's been so hot in school! | hope it cools off just a little for the last 14 ), DO
days. Please talk with your child about the importance of paying attention and l‘; : ;1
continuing to try to do their best. At the same time, | will be lightening up on — e
class work and homework, but will continue to teach some new (fun) material: Shel Silverstein poetry (Honest,
this is fun, and the kids will love it!), multiplication with greater numbers, Roman numerals, bike safety, etc.
We will still be reading great stories and articles every day too.

Summer birthdays may be celebrated anytime in June! %

I’'m sending home the last book order today, June Lucky. Orders will be due by next Wednesday, June

6th™".

Our last field trip is to the Buffalo Zoo on Tuesday, June 12" (note- this is a date change). AND, the
entire school is going on a boat! Next Wednesday, June 6th, we’re taking everyone on the Chautauqua Belle!
(And everyone will be wearing life jackets. They’re on the boat, and they are required to be worn.)

The children may certainly have water bottles in school - most have them already. |
have two fans-they can really blow the hot air around fairly effectively. ©

With the final report cards, I'll be enclosing the year end STAR reports for reading and
math. Please take a look at your child’s growth, from September through May. Ideally,
they end up close to 3.9 or 4.0 at this time or we hope to see a full year’s growth (for
example 2.5 in September and 3.5 in May).

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me at
bfaxlanger@forestville.com

Sincerely,

Mrs. Faxlanger

P.S. We had a great time on our trip to Penn Dixie- I put pictures up on our
website!

I've really, really enjoyed this class, my last class! Thank you for entrusting your children to me this
year. They are great young people, I'm proud of them, and they’re ready for 4" grade!



